
TO: Mayor and City Council 

FROM: Jed Petersen, Public Works Director 

SUBJECT: Stump Grinding 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, July 23, 2024 

 

BACKGROUND 

Public works received two quotes for stump grinding 110 stumps 

located on city properties and in the Right of Way. 

Maks property maintenance and services quoted $95 per stump 

totaling $10,450 for 110 stumps. 

D&K Larkin LLC quoted $7,850 to grind 110 to 120 stumps. D&K Larkin 

is also the contractor Goodhue County used for their stump grinding. 

Public works would like to move forward with D&K Larkin LLC to grind 

110 stumps on city owned properties and ROW. 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

Motion and approval to move forward with D&K Larkin to grind stumps 
at a cost of $7,850. 



1

pw director

From: Mike Kniefel <mikekniefel@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, April 29, 2024 3:27 PM
To: pw director
Subject: Stump grinding bid

Hello Jed Mike kniefel here with Maks property maintenance and services. I stopped you in the road to see if I could put 
a bid in for the stump grinding. Not knowing the size of all of them I did drive around some so I'm a little familiar.  I'm 
gonna go with 95$ per stump. My cell is 651-239-0544.  If Interested we can chat more. Thanks 



D & K Larkin LLC

221 Trondheim rd
Kenyon, MN  55946 US
daniel_larkin74@yahoo.com

Estimate
ADDRESS

City Of Cannon Falls

ESTIMATE # 1002
DATE 06/25/2024

EXPIRATION DATE 08/25/2024
  

DESCRIPTION QTY RATE AMOUNT

Stump Removal Stump removal of approximately 110-120 stumps 7,850.00 7,850.00

 

Thank you for your business. SUBTOTAL 7,850.00
TAX 0.00
TOTAL $7,850.00

Accepted By Accepted Date


